From: registrar

To: ]
Subject: Fw: Letter of Comment || | I - £8-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 12:08:47 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 5, 2017 9:04 AM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment -GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Terry Thorne

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Is Hydro One completely out of touch with reality? Unfortunately as with any monopoly you don't have
to look for ways to cut costs to save consumers money,just keep increasing rates.The overpaid, bloated
administration of Hydro One should be the first area of cost cutting as well as anyone else on the
Sunshine List,as the average private sector worker does not come close to that threshold.It seems
rather ambiguous that we are asked to conserve energy,and when we do Hydro One asks for a rate
increase instead of adjusting their costs of operation.To sum up,l strongly reject any price increase for
Hydro One (other than inflationary),until they streamline their operation and become a viable and
efficient energy provider.

-- Attachment --
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